McClenagan, Laura

From: Robin Fleckles <rob.fleckles@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2021 4:15 PM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: Comment for Planning Commission Meeting Record number PLN-11248-CUP, APN 221-021-008

To whom it may concern,

My name is Robin Fleckles and | live on the nearest parcel adjoining the land that ot is up for review by the planning
commission.

These folks have been an ongoing problem for our community for years. They have started at least two fires that | know
of as a result of negligence during the summer and are a constant noise nuisance. Law Enforcement has shut them down
several times and they are always back operating the next day. They do not pay road fees yet their large fuel delivery
tankers RIP up our roads that we have to fix ourselves. It is widely known that they illegally pump water from our
precious watershed. Please deny this permit.

Respectfully, Robin Fleckles



